
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 2017 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As part of our RE curriculum and Christmas celebrations, we have arranged for the children in 

Years 1 and 2 to walk to St Nicholas Church on Thursday 13th December for a Christmas 

service.  The children will be making Christingles in school and the Christingles will be 

transported to the Church for this special event. 

 

We will be leaving school after lunch and will return by the end of the normal school day.  

There is no charge for this trip.  In event of bad weather, the trip will be cancelled. 

 

If you do not wish your child to participate in this event, please inform the office in writing. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 
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